








































From: AJ Kemon <ajkemon@comcast.net> 
Date: Wed, Jun 15, 2022 at 1:37 PM 
Subject: Thank you 
To: <mb.gravityhill@gmail.com> 
 
 
Hi Mary/ 
Thanks for your support! 
 
Who knew a simple hiking trail would cause so much controversy!!! 
 
Best, 
AJ Kemon 
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From: mary Bryant <mb.gravityhill@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Jun 15, 2022 at 7:08 AM 
Subject: Re: T I comments 
To: Matt Senger <ndc20003@yahoo.com> 
 

Hi Matt, 
 
Thanks for your comments.  In these days of one sided sources of one point of view I am striving to 
change that in our town.  This is why I have invited people to come and have a discussion with listening 
and respect.  I hope you can come to Monday's Selectboard meeting to support our wonderful 
volunteers.  That is the other reason I wrote it, to support our volunteer efforts.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mary 
 
On Wed, Jun 15, 2022 at 6:02 AM Matt Senger <ndc20003@yahoo.com> wrote: 
Thank you so much for your helpful post, Mary. I can only wish that it had come earlier in this barrage of 
well meaning but I’ll or only partly informed storm. My having said that in no way implies any criticism. 
Yours is the first to shed real light on the issue. Having been on the receiving end of a similar storm back 
in 2019, I can only imagine how frustrated those must have been who had spent so much hard work on 
this matter. Hopefully the town will find a way forward. 
Matt Senger 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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From: <chugalugskipper@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Jun 20, 2022 at 6:25 AM 
Subject: SB 
To: Thetford Selectboard <selectboard@thetfordvt.gov>, Town Manager 
<townmanager@thetfordvt.gov> 
 

I wanted to thank the majority of the Selectboard for their discretion in the matter of the Treasure 
Island path and other concerns. Most of you refrain from publicly taking sides to at least give the 
impression of impartiality, an admirable quality in town leadership as each should strive to listen to all 
taxpayers. It is not at all appropriate that some members publicly campaign for their ideology using the 
listserv and I think its’ use to “debate” with town residents approaches being unethical. Counting list 
serve posts to keep score is certainly not “democracy in action” as some have suggested and I 
appreciate your efforts to investigate, sort facts from fiction, deliberate, and decide in a fair and 
equitable manner. 

My only other comment on the matter is, of those posting on the listserv, the median age is probably 
well into the 60’s and the majority don’t have children or grandchildren in the area. It stands to reason 
those with nothing to gain would likely be opposed. With hundreds of school age children in Thetford 
and nearly 40 years of residency, I stand by my assertion that the majority of town residents would like 
to have an educational component available at TI, regardless of the silence of those children’s parents. 

Respectfully, 

Bill Huff 
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Dear Selectboard and Bryan, 
re:Treasure Island Proposed Pathway 
 
Please leave the wetlands as is for the wildlife creatures who need their natural habitat without human 
interference. 
 
Thank you to the Treasure Island Advisory Committee for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sherry Merrick 
 
--  
Sherry Merrick  
Post Mills 
802-333-9004 
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